
 

Our University of New Mexico community 

 Has an invitation for you! 

  

 
 
 

 

   

Forum on Higher Education in 

New Mexico 

Parking 

Sponsored by 

Parking will be available 

at the Cornell  Parking 

Structure  located on  

Redondo Rd. just south 

of the Student Union 

Building. 

  

Enter the UNM Campus 

from Lomas Blvd.  

or Girard Ave. and 

approach the structure 

heading west on 

Redondo Dr. 

 

 
 

Wednesday, October 13  
12:00—1:30 pm 
SUB Ballroom C 

There will be brief presentations on particular issues in 
higher education, and a chance to ask specific questions 
of legislators  

 

All members of the University of New Mexico community 
are strongly encouraged to attend.  


